
 
 
 
 
September 18, 2023 
 
 
To whom it may concern 

 

I am writing this letter to support Smilla Rosenborg, she has been a student in my mathematics class 
at our upper secondary school, Linköping Fria Läroverk, since August 2020. She graduated in June, 
earlier this year. 

Albeit not receiving top grades in my class, it was always a pleasure to have her in class, she always 
showed up with a good attitude and I am confident to say that she is a top student. Smilla is a very 
orderly and thorough student who is hardly ever absent, and she is always on track with her school 
assignments. 

As an individual she is considerate and caring of others, she is determined and focused, and she holds 
herself to high standards in schoolwork. Smilla will do her utmost to achieve her goals; and doesn’t 
give up should she realize that her goals were set a little too high. 

All in all, Smilla is a role model student, much appreciated by her peers, and she has my highest 
recommendation. 

 

I will gladly answer any questions, feel free to contact me at henrik.berg@laroverken.se. 

Sincerely, 

 
Henrik Berg 
Teacher, Linköping Fria Läroverk 


